

My name is: _____

WORKSHEET (ACTIVITIES!)

Date: Unit 6: Let's play after school! Vocabulary: Review all Grammar: Present simple tense		Teacher's feedbacks
--	---	---------------------

Task 1: Read the text and answer the questions below.**Nick's Daily Routine**

I **get up** at seven o'clock every morning on weekdays. I brush my teeth and get dressed. Then, I **have breakfast** with eggs, honey, butter, cheese, olives and tomatoes. I **prefer drinking** orange juice. After breakfast, leave home at about eight o'clock and **go to school** by school bus. I have lessons between half past eight in the morning and three o'clock in the afternoon. I **have lunch** with my friends at school at quarter past twelve.

After school, I attend my music course at quarter past three and **play** beautiful songs with my violin. I usually **arrive home** at about five o'clock and watch some cartoons on TV. I do my homework and have dinner with my family at eight o'clock. After dinner, I go to my room and listen to music. I sometimes go online and search information about my school subjects. I read a book before I go to bed. I always sleep at half past nine.

On Saturdays, my family and I usually **go to a supermarket** and do shopping. We sometimes go to the cinema and watch a film. In the afternoons, we go for a walk in the park and feed the birds there. **On Sundays**, my family and I always visit my grandparents. They live in a village and they have some animals. I play with their dog Goldy and milk a cows. Sometimes, I pick fruits or vegetables from their garden.

Cherries and plums are my favourite. My grandmother makes her delicious strawberry cake and serves tea with it. We all sit in the living room and talk to each other. We sometimes play games. In the afternoon, we go back home at about four o'clock.

*Questions:

1. What time does Nick **get up** on weekdays?

→

2. What does he **have for breakfast**?

→

3. Does he prefer **drinking** coffee?

→

4. How does he **go to school**?

→

5. Who does he **have lunch** with?

→

6. Where does he **go after school**?

→

7. Which instrument does he **play**?

→

8. What time does he **arrive home**?

→

9. When do Nick and his family **go to the supermarket**?

→

10. What do Nick and his family **do on Sundays**?

→

Task 2: Look and read. Then write Yes or No.

- a. There are two children in the picture. Yes.
- b. The boy is eating and is listening to music. _____
- c. There is a monster in the smaller bookcase. _____
- d. The girl is eating a sandwich and writing in her book. _____
- e. Two monsters are sleeping next to the sofa. _____
- f. One monster is taking off its shoes. _____
- g. The boy is sitting at a desk by the wall. _____
- h. The thinnest monster has got curly hair. _____
- i. There are some pictures on the wall. _____
- j. The girl is wearing a pink T-shirt and blue pants. _____
- k. The boy has got wavy hair. _____

Task 3: Complete the sentences. (Use present simple tense)

1. London is (be) in England.
2. The summer _____ (be) hot.
3. She _____ (drive) very well.
4. They _____ (open) the store at 8:00.
5. Linda _____ (be) a very pretty girl.
6. I _____ (have) several jobs.
7. Water _____ (boil) at 100 degrees.
8. Water _____ (freeze) at 0 degrees.
9. _____ your sister _____ (speak) English?
10. He _____ (have) a big apartment.
11. A triangle _____ (have) three corners.
12. My birthday _____ (be) in June.
13. Books _____ (have) pages.
14. Dogs _____ (be) good friends.
15. I _____ (not, work) hard.
16. My mother (fry)_____ eggs for breakfast every morning.
17. The bank (not, close)_____ at four o'clock.
18. John (try)_____ hard in class, but I (not think) _____
he will pass.
19. Jo is so smart that she (pass)_____ every exam without even trying.
20. My life (be) so boring. I (watch) _____ TV every night.
21. My best friend (write) _____ email to me every week.
22. _____ you (speak) _____ English?
23. She (not live) _____ in Hai Phong city.
24. My mother(be) _____ a teacher.